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Tuesday 8th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of the RE curriculum, each class studies a different world religion.  This helps 
pupils to develop an understanding of themselves and others, promoting their 
spiritual, moral, social and cultural development. This in turn contributes to society 
by increasing mutual respect between those of different religions. 
 
In year 5, we learn about Hinduism.  Normally, this would include a visit to a 
Mandir, Hindu temple but unfortunately that will not be possible this year.  Instead, 
at the start of the Spring Term, we will be studying Hinduism in the following ways: 
 

 A virtual tour of a Mandir, Hindu temple 

 Researching the principal Hindu Gods 

 Exploring Hindu artefacts and festivals 

 Craft work related to Hinduism 
 
We are looking forward to continuing to expand our knowledge and understanding 
of world religions and wanted to let you know how this will be done this year in the 
current circumstances. We will be sharing work that we have done with you through 
Seesaw. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss McEvoy and Miss Hill 
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